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Hello everyone! My name is

LeAnn Khong and I am the

2020-2021 Division 10

Lieutenant Governor. I am an

upcoming senior at Frederick 

 
Contact Me: 

leann@ktkey.org

 @kt.division.10

INTRODUCING ME!

Douglass High School. I joined Key Club as a

freshman and I have served as my clubs Vice

President, President, and as the Kentucky-

Tennessee District Historian. My job as Lieutenant

Governor is to help the progression of the district

by communicating with all clubs in my division and

guiding them through their Key Club year. I am

extremely excited to work with your club and to

hopefully meet you!

OCTOBER 1, 2020

ANNUAL DUES ARE

PAYABLE

OCTOBER 17, 2020

DOLLYWOOD FALL RALLY

NOVEMBER 2-6, 2020

KEY CLUB WEEK

I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S :

INTRODUCTION

ICON UPDATE

CONTACT REQUESTS

F E A T U R E D  T O P I C S :

DCON CONTEST WINS

SPRING BOARD RECAP



I'm sad to announce that the 2020 ICON in San

Francisco was cancelled due to COVID-19.

Refunds will be sent out over the next couple of

days to anyone who has already registered for

the KT Tour. 

Newsletters are a great way to update everyone

in the division about the latest happenings within

the division. Please send me an email with any

contacts for your club officers and anyone

interested in receiving division-wide news! Also if

your club has not held an election for the 2020-

2021 school year, don't stress! You can hold

elections when schools resumes or you can try a

virtual meeting before the year ends. I can help

guide you through this process if needed.

 

2020  INTERNATIONAL

CONVENTION

CLUB  CONTACTS



Out of the nine District Convention contests, Division

10 represented four award wins! I'm honored to

announce the following schools who will be judged at

the Key Club International level.

 

Distinguished Club

Bourbon County High School

 

Major Emphasis Award

Frederick Douglass High School

 

Single Service Award Silver Division

Frederick Douglass High School 

 

Club Video Contest 

Frederick Douglass High School 

This month, the Kentucky-Tennessee District

Board held their first ever virtual Spring Board

Meeting. Lieutenant Governors were trained, the

Bulletin Editor and Historian positions were

approved, and the District Board members even

got to bond over a virtual lunch break. To say that

we are all excited and eager to progress our

district is an understatement! 

 

CONGRATS  TO  US !

SPRING  BOARD  SUCCESS !


